

jhs

Our Lady of Gethsemani
Trappist, Kentucky

1963
March 4,

Dear Victor.

I too have been thinking about seeing you and Carolyn again though today the weather is hardly lovely. However these next few weeks are not the best, with Easter coming up. One possibility would be Saturday the 21st, though. We could keep that in mind. Better however would be the 4th or 11th of April. Still nothing on Leopardi. I am in censor trouble again, it seems worse than ever. I wonder if I should even think of Leopardi at this time? Of course it might not raise any problem as a limited edition would not need censorship. In any case I would like to see the translations to which J. refers in his admirable letter.

Let me know what would be the best date and I will expect you. I will try to remember to confirm it this time, but if I don't all is still well. One advantage of coming on March 21st would be that the time would be as usual. After Easter we do everything one hour later, while remaining on Eastern Standard time.

All best wishes to you both.

Cordially in Christ

Tom